
Staff  Proposes  Continuing
Security Guard Contracts
“City Council has been urging city staff since at least 2012
to hire more security guards as city employees, while city
management  and  financial  officers  have  pointed  out  the
difficulties of doing so. Once again this week, Council will
be considering contracts with five security guard companies.
The item authorizes,” reports Jo Clifton in Austin Monitor.

“Negotiation and execution of five multi-term contracts for
unarmed security guard services with IPSA Security Services,
Vets Securing America, Securitas Security Services, Starside
Security & Investigation, and Universal Protection Service.
Each contract is for up to five years for total contract
amounts not to exceed $45 million divided.”

Read the article.
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